
CITY OF DWIGHT 
January 2013 

 
 
DWIGHT POST OFFICE  
 
The United States Postal Service held a meeting concerning the status of 
the Dwight Post Office on January 2nd.  They reported that, of the 218 
surveys that were sent out, 121 were returned.  Based on the results, the 
Post Office hours will be reduced to 4 hours per day during the week.  The 
new hours will be from 9 AM – 1 PM Monday through Friday and 11:30 AM 
to 12:30 PM on Saturday.  Any mail put in the inside drop after the window 
has closed will not go out until the next business day.  Mail in the outside 
drop box will be picked up a little earlier in the afternoon.  The new hours 
will begin on Saturday, February 9th. 
 
 
ELECTION 
 
The deadline for filing to run for City Office is Tuesday, January 22nd at 
noon.  The positions that will be elected are Mayor and two 
Councilmembers which are the positions currently held by Galen Johnson, 
Eugene Anders, Sr. and Kenny Kaluhiokalani.  At least one incumbent is 
not seeking re-election.  The requirements to file for City office in Dwight 
are either $5.00 or the signatures of five individuals who are registered to 
voter in Dwight.  The paperwork must be turned into the County Clerk in 
Council Grove by noon on Tuesday, January 22nd.  Remember that the 
Courthouse will be closed on Monday, January 21st due to the Martin 
Luther King, Jr. holiday.  If needed, a Primary Election will be held on 
February 26th.  The General Election will be held on April 2nd. 
 
 
2013 CONSUMER CONFIDENCE REPORT 
 
The CCR is an annual report concerning the quality of water provided to 
you.  A ruling has been passed down by the EPA that it is no longer 
necessary to mail the CCR to each resident as long as it is posted on the 
City website or provided by some other electronic means.  Making this 
change will save water systems in Kansas more than $900,000 annually in 
costs of postage, not to mention the cost of time in copying and assembly.  
If you do not have access to the internet, you may request a copy by 
contacting the City Office. 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
WEBSITE   www.dwightks.net 
 
The City’s website is a good place to look for information.  Forms for 
reserving the community building and establishing water service can be 
found there along with Council meeting agendas, minutes and ordinances.  
The website address is dwightks.net.   
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

Dwight City Office 
PO Box 157 
637 Main St. 

Dwight, KS  66849 
785-482-3455 

cityofdwight@tctelco.net 
dwightks.net 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Jan 21 City Council Meeting, 7 PM 
Jan 22 Deadline to file for election, NOON 
Feb 6 DCDC Organizational Meeting, 7 PM 
Feb 18 City Council Meeting, 7 PM 
 


